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BELARUS – Summer 

Camp at closed (or 

“total”) institutions 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

Alexey, CEO of WWB    A fine example of typical buildings in Belarus, these in the village of Krivic where one institution is located 
 

Ever since Tanya Poevskoya 

founded World Without Borders 

(WWB) in 2004, SB Foundation 

has supported WWB’s work in-

side closed (or total) institutions, 

i.e., youth prisons and orphanages 

in Belarus, where WWB has 

impressive undertakings in both 

male and female institutions.  

Because of the Covid-19 pande-

mic, among other reasons, SB 

Foundation has not been able to 

assist WWB for a few years, but 

this year we were able to resume 

the financial support for the 

“summer camp,” where different 

activities are organized. The youth 

learnt self-awareness, to show 

empathy to others, to integrate, to 

cook, paint, watch films and 

discuss them, do sports and 

compete. They also hear about the 

love of God and that each one of 

them is loved by him. Experienced incarcerated youth told the 

volunteers who organized the activities: “You can never imagine 

how we felt when you arrived here. You flooded us with support and positivity that we will savor for a long 

time and that will also help us later in life.” Even several parents expressed their gratitude when the 

youngsters told them about the camp. In order for people to develop, they need to feel love, appreciation, and 

understanding. SB Foundation wants to participate in instilling such sentiments in these young people. 
 

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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